RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN
Tuesday, February 28, 2017
Girls Varsity Basketball 1st round playoff game vs. Burlington City @ 6pm
Boys Varsity Basketball 1st round playoff game @ New Egypt @ 7pm
Faculty/Students
The Health Office will be open for emergencies only from 7:38am until 8:30am due to Health Screenings.

Reminder- the Media Center is closed during 3rd period. There should not be any students in the Media Center during this time unless there is a class scheduled with a teacher. Thank You! 

Congratulations to our second marking period honor roll students! The honor roll luncheon is scheduled for Friday, March 3, in the High School Media Center from 10:38 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.  The Media Center will be closed to all others during this time.  
Students

Baseball Meeting:  There is a baseball meeting today after school in room 204.
White Out:  The Student Council would like to pack the gym tonight as the girls basketball team host Burlington City at 6pm for the first round of the play-offs.  Come out and wear white to support the girls!

Wrestlers, please clean all of your gear out of the team room unless you are still wrestling.

Blood Drive:  Any student 16 years of age or older that would like to donate blood and help save a life please see Mrs. Hunter in room 222 to sign up.  The blood drive is March 1st in the high school gym.

Dodgeball:  The annual dodgeball tournament will be held after school on Thursday, March 2nd at 2:30pm in the gym.  The cost to attend will be $2.  

Class of 2019, the Mixed Bag fundraiser has started.  Please see Ms. Downey in 225 for an order packet.  All orders are due by Thursday, 3/9.  
Guidance
Seniors please let the guidance office know when you have been accepted at a college.

Any junior who is interested in networking with mentors that will teach them about careers, collaboration, and critical thinking should sign up to attend the Third Annual JA South Jersey Mentorship.  This is a field trip that will be held on March 17 from 9:45 AM to 2:30 PM.  Please sign up in guidance today!!  Space is limited.  Students will be given preference on a first come, first serve basis.

All SENIORS who are interested in attending Rowan College at Burlington County in the Fall of 2017, please sign up in the guidance office to attend the Spring Ahead Program on Monday, March 27th.  There will be a permission slip to completed and return to guidance as well.

Congratulations to Devin Harris on his acceptance to Mississippi State University and West Virginia University and also Michael Keller on his acceptance to Penn State University/Main Campus.
